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11th May 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Black Country Museum Trip 

A fantastic opportunity has been created for your child to take part in a day trip to The Black Country Living Museum to support 

the History curriculum in Year 7.  The trip will depart at 9am on Tuesday 4th July 2023 and pupils will return to school by 

approximately 3pm. The day will include: 

 A tour around the open air living museum  

 Chips for all pupils from the museum’s 1930s fish and chip shop (vegan/vegetarian option available) 

 A school lesson set in the year 1912 

 A guided tour of the mines to experience life as a miner in the 1850s 

 Coach travel 

This trip is open to all pupils in year 7 and we would like for all pupils to be able to attend as the experience fits neatly with the 

History curriculum that we deliver in school during the summer term.  The total cost of the trip will be £24.00. Making a payment 

is straightforward and ParentPay holds an electronic record of your payments to view at a later date; no card details are stored 

in any part of the system.  Once you’ve activated your account you can make online payments straight away. If you need 

details to activate your account please email Parentpay@woodrush.org.  If you are unable to pay online please contact the 

Finance Office at Woodrush High School to make arrangements to pay via PayPoint.  

As a result of additional funding direct from government, students in receipt of Free School Meals or Pupil Premium students, 

are eligible for a contribution towards the cost of £15 which will be automatically deducted on ParentPay. 

By paying for this trip on Parent Pay you are consenting to your child taking part in the trip. Your child’s class teacher will ask 

which students require vegan/vegetarian chips when they see them in class.  

Pupils will be able to wear their own clothes on the day of the trip but please bear in mind that we will be going down a mine 

and sensible footwear must be worn. Do not wear open toed shoes or sandals.  

Pupils will need to bring their own drinks and snacks to consume alongside the ‘chippy lunch’. If your child receives Pupil 

Premium funding, they will be provided with a packed lunch. 

If you have any questions regarding this trip please contact the trip leader Mr McManus. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Mr J Barber  
Headteacher  
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